
Minutes of the Planning Commission meeting held on March 11, 2015. 

Members present: Stewart Beattie, Bob Stelz, Peter Robertson, Peter Berman 

Members absent: Paul Myers, Todd Williams, David Farnum 

The minutes of the January meeting were approved unanimously on motion of Bob Stelz seconded by 

Peter Robertson. 

The Commission discussed the draft Town Plan that has been prepared by BCRC. They discussed the fact 

that Bromley may request certain changes in the By-laws if they proceed with their proposed expansion. 

They also asked if BCRC could supply information as to which sections were most important to study. 

The Commission considered Rutland Town’s request for support of their resolution seeking greater input 

into the Public Service Board’s consideration of applications for renewable energy projects. They 

determined to inquire if BCRC had an opinion on this issue.  

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:55 P.M.  


